NRE 1s Moving Soon!

As many of you are aware, North Ridge is scheduled for a remodel. We are very excited about
this much needed facelift. During the 2018-19 school year, our student body will relocate to the
modular campus at 3851 Spring Forest Rd. While we are away, the entire NRE building will be
demolished and replaced. We are scheduled to move back to our new facility at the start of the
2019-20 school year. The new building is going to be amazing. It will be state-of-the-art and has
been designed specifically for us. For the first time ever, we will all be under one roof!

We will finish this school year in the current North Ridge building. Next year, when we return in
the fall, we will be at the Spring Forest campus. We will still be the North Ridge Unicorns. We
will retain our staff and students. We will still do most of the things we currently do...
Boosterthon, Unicornucopia, field trips, etc. The only substantial change will be our location.

Please see below for further information regarding our upcoming move.

Transportation for 2018-19

All students will either be picked up in carpool, ride the bus home, or go to after-school care.
There will not be any walkers at the modular campus next year, nor will students be picked up
at the door.

Due to the nature of the modular campus, we are encouraging all families to try the bus. We
know that not everyone will be able to use the bus, but want to minimize carpool traffic as
much as possible.

Parents can request bus transportation for the coming school year by going to the WCPSS
website. Requests should be made between May 11, 2018 and July 30, 2018. Remember that
bus service will be provided to those students who currently live in the walk zone.

New Bell Schedule for 2018-19

At their meeting on April 10, the school board approved the bell schedule change for the 2018-
19 school year. The academic day will run from 9:15-3:45. Morning drop off will run from 8:45-
9:15.



https://maps.google.com/?q=3851+Spring+Forest+Rd&entry=gmail&source=g

